

Dear NSA Family,

Please find attached:

- 1) This week's News to Know (in English and en Espanol).
- 2) An informational flyer about the upcoming **Celebration of Writing**, hosted by the Literary Arts conservatory.

Have a great week!

Dr. Thomas

- In celebration of **Hispanic Heritage Month,** NSA students will share Hispanic culture through the Arts in the Roxy Theatre this Friday, September 22 at 7pm. Admission is free!
- Congratulations to senior Deidra Kelly for her recognition as a National Merit Semi-Finalist. Thank you, Deidra, for your example of excellence at NSA!
- September is **College Application and Exploration Month**. Some highlights:
- The Next Guides 2023-2024 are now available for grades 9-12. These guides are designed for high school students across the state of Tennessee to help them prepare for what is next after high school. You can find them here.
- This Friday, wear your college tees and hats!
- The counseling department will be hosting Voter Registration Day during lunch this Friday, September 22. All students who will be 18 on or before November 1st are welcome to stop by and complete their voter registration form. Students will need to know or have access to their social security number to complete the form.
- Students interested in joining the swim team (combined with Hume-Fogg and Hillsboro High Schools), please contact Ms. Riebel at Allison.Riebel@mnps.org for more info. Tryouts will be the week of October 2nd and there will be a FREE clinic opportunity before then from September 18th-25th after school to prepare for tryouts. Regular practices will start after Fall Break. More information about the season schedule, pre-season clinic and other important resources can be found at NasvilleSchoolSwimClub.org.
- The Literary Arts Conservatory invites the NSA community to the first Literary Arts Celebration of Writing of the school year on Wednesday, September 27th at 5:30 in the Artists' Lab. Come out to hear our talented student writers as well as our special guest performer. It's a free event and all are invited! Check out the flyer attached in the email containing this newsletter.

Attachments:

- <u>messages/attachments/36a3341f04ac61c97c45e9fc44700cc2/ntk91723.pdf</u> (180.0 KB)
- <u>messages/attachments/1cf16d96b39089564c75b17b42d36a6d/ntk91723esp.pdf</u> (231.7 KB)
- <u>messages/attachments/d757a71a5007d9a3588f286473db69fa/2023.09.27</u> Tyquan.pdf (1683.6 KB)